
Second Grade Newsletter 
Week of March 11 

 

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide you with some insight as to what is happening in our 

busy second grade classroom. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me by 

phone, email, or note. 

E: gasau@stjohnsracine.org P: 262-488-1869 

 

Upcoming Week Reminders: 

Monday March 25   

Tuesday March 26 Memory 

Wednesday March 27 Chapel  

Thursday March 28 Memory, library books due 

Friday March 29           Spelling test, reading and math logs due 

 

Thumbs up for your amazing actors and actresses! Your second grader did an amazing job with the 

Tacky the Penguin performance! I am so proud of them! Thank you so much for joining us on 

Thursday night. It was great to have so many supportive family and friends come to the play. I 

know it meant a lot to your second grader.  

*Friday we enjoyed Kohl’s Wild Theater which was called Monkeys in the Middle.  

Literacy 

This week we were very busy practicing our play and performing for the third and fourth graders. 

We also continued with our biography unit by putting dates about George Washington in order and then 

formulating a paragraph with the information that was provided. We practiced using the order words 

that we used in our leprechaun writings. Due to some very challenging words for this week, we did a lot 

of spelling practice.  

Math 

In math we are focusing on how to add 3-digit number with and without regouping in the ones and 

tens. Word problems when we have to determine if we need to add or subtract was a challenging skill 

which will be continued when we return.  

 

Religion 

We completed our pages from last week about Elijah and the Widow. During snack we watched 

videos about the importance of being happy with who we are and that God loves us unconditionally.  

Art 

We decorated our handprints for our school auction project. Mrs. Austin is kind enough to be in 

charge of our project this year. Many thanks!  


